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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

Fourth Quarter is off to a fast 

and busy start. Report cards were 

sent home with your child today.  

The students continue to work 

hard each day and come to school prepared 

to learn.  Please be sure to read newsletters 

from the office and/or from your child’s 

teacher to keep updated on all the upcoming 

events. 

 

Congratulations to the 5th grade Bennet 

Singers and 5th grade band on a wonderful 

performance on March 11th at our very first 

JH music contest.  They earned superior 

ratings. The students have worked so hard to 

prepare for their performance. 

 

A special THANK YOU to Mrs. McCreight 

and Mr. Furrow for their time in preparing 

the students for this wonderful opportunity!  

 

 
 

 

 

Bennet Boosters are 

putting together a 

2023-24 yearbook. If 

you need another order 

form we have extras in 

the office. Yearbook 

orders will be accepted through today. 

 

Bennet Boosters will be 

selling flowers again this 

spring. Be looking for the 

brochure coming home the 

week of March 25th. Flower 

pick up will be May 9th. Boosters are 

needing volunteers to help with set up, 

distribution and clean up. 

 

Bennet Boosters will be having their next 

meeting on Tuesday, April 9th at 7:00 

PM. 

 

Save the Date…KDG Round Up 

KDG Round Up will be Friday, April 12th 

from 9:00-11:00 AM. A parent meeting 

will be Wednesday, April 10th at 6:00 

PM. Please contact the school office to 

register your child for KDG for the fall of 

2024. Letters will be coming in mid 

March. 
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March  

-28th Dismiss at 1:00 PM 

 No afterschool REC 

-29th Easter break-no school 

April 

-1st Easter break- no school 

 

5th Grade Visit to Palmyra 
5th Grade parents please mark your calendars 

for Wednesday, April 24th at 5:30 PM. You 

and your child are invited to attend a campus 

visit at Palmyra Junior/Senior High. At 5:30 

there will be a question and answer session 

followed by a tour provided by your child. 

 

5th grade students will also be eating lunch 

and touring PHS from 12:00-2:00 PM on the 

same day.  

 

This is a great opportunity for your child to 

see the Junior and Senior High School. 

 

5th Grade Band 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Please come celebrate with food, games, 

and community building with our local 

Palmyra-Bennet-Douglas TeamMates 

Chapter on Sunday, April 7, 2024 

from 5:30-7:30pm. The end of the year 

celebration will be at Palmyra High 

School in the East Gym. Tickets are $5 

and can be purchased ahead of time or at 

the door. Please RSVP by March 22nd to 

Mr. Lahmon 

at lahmon.aus@districtor1.net. 

 
Fall 2024 Preschool 

Enrollment 
 

Little Panther Preschool is currently 

taking registrations for children who are 

interested in preschool for the fall of 

2024.  Please call the office to place your 

child’s name on the list. 

 

High School Volleyball is having a stadium 

seat fundraiser. Seats are $50.  Seats can 

be ordered by google form or contact Coach 

Swartzendruber 

(swartzendruber.sar@districtor1.net) or any 

High School Volleyball Player to order. 

Orders and payments are due by March 

22nd.     

GOOGLE ORDER FORM LINK:   

 https://forms.gle/2UWgfLjjREhGwTkY8 

mailto:lahmon.aus@districtor1.net
mailto:swartzendruber.sar@districtor1.net
https://forms.gle/2UWgfLjjREhGwTkY8




 

Purchase by May 1st.  

please.   





 

Palmyra High School Blood Drive 
Held on the bloodmobile 

 

Wednesday, March 27 
1:00PM – 6:00PM 

 

Appointments Recommended 
Visit ncbb.org/searchdrives 

Use sponsor code PHS 
You can also scan the QR code to access the schedule 

Or call us at 402.486.9414 
For questions contact Mrs. Beach 

 

Are you 16 years old? 
Please have your parent permission  
form complete & with you at donation 

(Must be completed each time you donate while you are 16) 

 

Please remember to eat, drink, and bring your ID with your name and photo.  
Appointments are preferred however walk-ins will be welcomed if space permits. Visit ncbb.org for complete COVID-19 safety protocols. 

 

 











 

The Palmyra High School Chess Club is Hosting a 

CHESS TOURNAMENT 
      When: Saturday, March 16th, 2024, from 10 AM to 2 PM 

      Where: West Commons of the Jr/Sr High Building 

      Who: Anyone who wants to participate 

      What: Swiss-style Tournament (round robin) 

   Cost: Free will donation - proceeds benefit the Chess Club 

Please bring a sack lunch 

Please bring a chess set if you have one 

Contact Matthew Lang (918-851-6150) to register 

or with questions. 
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